
 
 

L&T Wins another (Ultra-Mega*) Contract for its 
Hydrocarbon Business 

 
Mumbai, Oct 31, 2023: The Hydrocarbon Business (L&T Energy Hydrocarbon – LTEH) of Larsen 
& Toubro (L&T) has secured Letter of Intent for yet another Ultra-Mega Onshore project from a 
prestigious client in the Middle East further to the recent Ultra-Mega project award for a Gas 
Compression plant. 
 



 
 

 

 

*Project Classification 
Classification Significant Large Major Mega Ultra-Mega 

Value in ₹ Cr 1,000 to 2,500 2,500 to 5,000 5,000 to 10,000 10,000 to 15,000 >15,000 
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